AT

Major Projects Assessment,
Department of Planning and Infrastructure,
GPO Box 39, Sydney NSW 2001.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Opposition From the owner of Lot 101/DP16724 ,
21 Romford Road Epping_
re: Tunnelling for North West Rail Link

With regards to the Resumption of
Underground Land for Tunnelling for North
West Rail Link, I am writing to formally
inform you that:

1. I am firmly opposed to the idea of
having the area under 21 Romford Road
Epping NSW 2121 to become part of the
North West Rail Link's underground
tunnel.

2. I will do whatever I can to make sure

that this does mnot happen to my property.
3. Please leave my property alone and
not tunnel beneath my house.

Thank you
Yours faithfully
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Lorna S Lee
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